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MINUTE OF A BOARD CONFERENCE CALL OF THE MEMBERS OF THE SCOTTISH 
LEGAL COMPLAINTS COMMISSION: 10am on Monday 18 December 2023 on MS 

Teams 
 
PRESENT: 
 
LAY:      LAWYER: 
Jane Malcolm, Chair    Lynne Collingham 
June Andrews    Dale Hughes (joined at 10.17am)    
Anne Gibson    Richard McMeeken 
Jean Grier     
Niki Maclean, Vice Chair  
John Stevenson  
 
Apologies: none 
 
In attendance: 
Neil Stevenson (CEO)   Louise Burnett (DoBP)    
Vicky Crichton (DoPP)    Caroline Robertson (DoR)  

 (Secretariat – minutes)  
 
Abbreviations used:  
SGvt – Scottish Government    DoBP – Director of Business Performance  
DoPP – Director of Public Policy    DoR– Director of Resolution  
LSS – Law Society of Scotland    FoA – Faculty of Advocates  
RPO – Relevant Professional Organisation  CoS – Court of Session 
LPP – Legal Professional Privilege   SP – Scottish Parliament 
SGvt – Scottish Government 
 
Private Member only session, after which the Meeting Chair invited SMT and Secretariat to 
join the meeting at 10.10am 
     
1. Welcome and Apologies 
1.1 The Chair welcomed everyone to the Conference Call and noted that Member, Dale 

Hughes would be joining slightly later due to a prior work commitment.  
 
2. Declaration of Interests 
2.1 The Chair noted the standard declarations of interest declared by Lynne Collingham, Dale 

Hughes, and Richard McMeeken in relation to any pecuniary interest with regards to 
budgetary discussions and the Reform Bill process/response by the SLCC. 

 
3. Key Issues 
3.1 The CEO spoke to the paper presented and agreed all items would be taken as read, with 

additional updates provided on specific matters. 
3.2   Reform – The DoPP advised the stage 1 evidence sessions have now concluded, and it 

is anticipated the Report to this stage will be due end January 2024. This Report will 
usually include any recommendations to Scottish Parliament (SP) on whether the Bill 
should be pass or not at stage 1. The DoPP advised they are continuing to liaise with 
SGvt Advisers and SMT will continue to prioritise this work as matters evolve. The DoPP 
reported the Consumer Panel also raised concern during their latest meeting relating to 
the lack of consumer focus within the Bill. Members noted the Consumer Panel Chair 
intends write to the Minister and the SP Committee on this matter.  

  










